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So Connie my official statement is as follows: 
The engineering department designed certain square footage to allow for a small home .
So when that square footage does not reach the requirements why do we even need to b
considering it.
The family that resides at the rented house was never given any knowledge to what the owner
planned on doing to their backyard that they signed a lease agreement.  The owner obviously
has no consideration for thier rights or well being, It seems counter productive that the City
wants to create housing  and in doing so throws a family out into the street to do it.

 

: Joe Halk  

 

 

 

 

 




